MEASURE G COMMUNITY
INPUT MEETING

Tuesday, April 4, 2017 @ 6 pm in the Chino High MPR
Thursday, April 27, 2017 @ 6pm in the Chino High MPR

Chino Valley Unified School! District and Chino High School thank you for

your support of Measure G and invite you to attend one of the two
planning meetings.

Please join us to share your input regarding the plan, scope and design of
the NEW Chino High School.




